B BARNES &
THORNBURG w.r

Michelle Nicholson
Of Counsel

New Jersey, New York,
Columbus

P 614-628-1425
F 973-775-6102
Michelle.Nicholson@btlaw.com

ARTICLES

PPP Fraud Enforcement Reminds All Businesses:
Government Applications Are Serious Business

Michelle Nicholson wrote an article,

It was
published in The Metropreneur. Each month, an attorney in the Columbus
office writes an article for the publication.


https://themetropreneur.com/ppp-fraud-enforcement-reminds-all-businesses-government-applications-are-serious-business/

